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What are we doing well at Keresley Grange?

Lots of children are talking about the wide
range of experiences that they get at
Keresley Grange—evacuation days, trips,

NEARLY 95% of our parents would recommend
Keresley Grange to other parents!

using new skills (eg sewing)
Our parents think that key strengths of our
school are:

You have found it useful having Behaviour of our children

the same school leader on site all . our clear school VALUES

the time last term
Small, friendly size of school
Many of you think that our school continues

. . . More children are now getting school meals than ever
to get better and is better than it was in

before and you think that dinner choices are good.

We have started to add new after school Most of our parents can see that their children
clubs which your children are enjoying are making pleasing progress this year already

“....EXTREMELY HAPPY with the CARING NATURE...” “This school has CHANGED OUR DAUGHTER’S LIFE”

What you would like to see improved and what we’re doing about it...

Special Needs...

We have started to develop our Special Needs Team further this term. There are increasing number
of children with SEND needs in our school and so we are looking at how we can continue to develop
our support for these children even more. These plans will continue into 2024/2025.

Parental engagement in school...

We are continuing to review school events that parents are invited to and are trying to give as much
notice as possible. As we go through this year, we are looking at events that can be put at different
times or using online methods as well as face-to-face to help working parents.

After-school Clubs...

Some new and different clubs are being trialled this year. We want to continue to revise how many
clubs we offer and which children are taking part in them. We will look at which clubs our children
attend regularly and which other clubs we might be able to offer in the future.

Information for parents...

We know that lots of parents use Studybugs and find it really useful. We also know that lots of
messages are sent using Studybugs and sometimes it can be hard to find out about certain events.
We are looking at streamlining how we use Studybugs and also how we can use Facebook and the
newsletter better

Reading...

Our children like to read....but we want them to enjoy it even more, be better at it and read even
more! We are looking at ways to improve these things and involve you more in your child’s reading.



